Unst Partnership Board Meeting
Tuesday 20th June 2023

Present: Joan, Di, Don, Gordon (arrived late).

Apologies: Frances, Kathleen, Sue, George, Colin, June, Sarah

[bookmark: _GoBack]Fetlar Trip arrangements: Arrangements have now been made for the Over 60’s Bus trip to the Interpretive Centre and Leagarth House, with Fetlar Hall for lunch and a coach tour in the afternoon. Pickups from three local Halls at 9am, 9.15 and 9.30.

Halligarth:  Roselea is now under offer with a local couple. The graveyard has been inspected by Shetland Memorials' Stephen Duncan, who has sent a quote for repair to NTS. Three of the stones are wobbly and need new pins. He plans to pressure wash the gravestones to see if the lettering can be enhanced/painted up. The NTS have still to confirm contract details.

Skip service: Next Skip Day is 19th August, only 38 folk actually signed up so far. Money is tighter and it is to be expected, but it means UP subsidising it by about £720, even with Spaceport sponsorship.

Tourist Maps: The maps are now printed and distributed across Shetland. Still some at office if more are needed.

2022-23 Accounts:  The 2022-23 books have now gone to Lerwick for Bon Accord (now Thyme Accountancy) to prepare the accounts.

Next meeting - Monday 14th Aug, 3pm    Some Directors say they cannot do evenings.

